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Collin Roehner

From: Collin Roehner on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Tuesday, July 26, 2016 8:49 AM
To: 'Patricia Long'
Subject: RE: Testimony for Docket Number 160021-E1

Good morning Ms. Long,  
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160021-EI and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Collin D. Roehner 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, Florida, 32301 
(850) 413-7123 
 
 
From: Patricia Long [mailto:patricia.long.florida@gmail.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, July 26, 2016 8:44 AM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: Testimony for Docket Number 160021-E1 
 
 

As a senior trying to survive on a limited income, I cannot afford to pay more for my electricity.  FPL’s request 
would allow an unprecedented return on equity (shareholder profit) of 11.5 to 12.5 percent at the expense of 
taxpayers who have no alternative. Approving this rate increase would mean taking food and medicine away 
from seniors -- the most vulnerable of your constituents -- to give greater profits to FLP shareholders. I am 
writing to ask that you NOT approve this rate increase that FLP residents cannot afford. Thank you. 

God bless, 

Patricia Long 

513 Armada Road South 

Venice, FL 34285 
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